
Rainforest Class Autumn 2 Newsletter 

We’ve had a busy but exciting term leading up to Christmas. Everyone has worked 
really hard learning their lines and the songs – we hope you all enjoyed watching 
us as much as we enjoyed performing it for you. 

In English this half term, one area of our learning has been letter writing. We 
have written letters to Santa as well as a letter to another school in Milton 
Keynes. We are hoping that they will write back to us soon and we can form pen 
pals. 

We have been learning about different religious art this half term with Miss 
Tulley and Miss Exley. We learned about Diwali and made diva lamps and Rangoli 
patterns. We also learned about stained glass windows and enjoyed making biscuit 
stained glass windows too. 

 

In Maths we have all been developing our knowledge and understanding of number, 
addition and subtraction. Year 1 have enjoyed working on a large scale – creating 
part-whole models on large pieces of paper and working through different 
challenges in the tough spot. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As the term has gone on, things in school have become more Christmassy. We 
enjoyed making hanging decorations in DT, our Christmas party and of course our 
Christmas dinner. We hope you all have a lovely Christmas and that Santa comes 
to visit! 


